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ASSET TRANSFER UNDER THE COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT ACT 

NOTICE OF ASSET TRANSFER REQUEST 

 

An asset transfer request has been made to Glasgow City Council under Part 5 of 

the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015. 

The request has been made by Hillwood Community Trust and relates to Priesthill 

Park, Priesthill Road, G56 6JB. 

The request is for purchase of the land/building. 

The proposed use of the land/building is for Hillwood Community Trust to take 

ownership of the site. They secured funding to develop a new football facility 

at the site. This was completed in September 2017. The Trust is now 

embarking on a funding programme to develop a new pavilion.  

The documents relating to this request can be viewed online here at 

www.glasgow.gov.uk or by contacting communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk 

Anyone may make representations about this request to Glasgow City Council.  

Representations must be in writing and include the name and address of the person 

making it.  A copy of the representation will be given to the organisation making the 

request for their comments, and published. 

Representations must be made by 23rd May 2022.  They should be sent to 

communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk or posted to David Plizga, 

Neighbourhoods, Regeneration & Sustainability, Glasgow City Council, 231 George 

St, Glasgow, G1 1RX. 

General information about the asset transfer scheme is available at 

www.glasgow.gov.uk 
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